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• GOALS + APPROACH

• MISSION CREEK HISTORY

• INUNDATION ASSESSMENT

• PROJECT DESIGN

• MULTIPLE LINES OF PROTECTION

• CREEK + BAY SHORELINE CONCEPTS

• PREPARING RESILIENT PIERS

• FINAL KEY MESSAGES OF THIS REPORT



Provide conceptual design solutions to reduce flood risks 
to a neighborhood, based on  a high-level vulnerability 
assessment

Build capacity in San Francisco to understand and manage 
these risks in the long term

Mapping the hazard and consequences of flooding

Developing adaptation alternatives to reduce risk in the 
Mission Creek area

Continuing the exchange of knowledge and information 
between the Netherlands and California









Focus on the development of a range of concepts for both 
the creek and the bay shoreline, without selecting a 
preferred alternative.

Engage in an imaginative exercise envisioning what living 
with future sea level rise could look like.

Strive for multipurpose solutions that integrate flood 
protection into the urban fabric for an attractive and 
economically viable city.

Seek opportunities for natural ecosystem and habitat 
development to enhance the environmental qualities of the 
waterfront. 

Consider future adaptability as criteria in adaptation 
measure selection. All design concepts should be able to 
cope with at least 36 inches of sea level rise - in other 
words, suitable for 2100 water levels.





























There are many different ways that Mission Creek and 
Mission Bay can be protected from future sea level rise.

VIABLE OPTIONS 

Well-designed adaptation can not only protect our city, but 
can also enhance public enjoyment of our waterfront. 

MULTIPLE BENEFITS

ANTICIPATION

GOING FORWARD

Planning and adaptation now will be much less expensive 
than incurring damages in the future.

The alternatives presented suggest a variety of public 
realm preferences and implementation methods that will 
require further evaluation.
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